
 Minutes of the General Meeting of the Comstock Grizzlies 
Saturday December 16th  @ 06:30 pm 
KenMas at Nathan and Ken’s Home 

Sparks, NV 
 
General information and attendance: 
 
Meeting called to order @ 7:44 pm by President Ken M.  
 
Meeting Attendee’s: 15 
 
Members: 12 
Nathan, Ken, Boyd, Max, Steve, Dan, Tom, Dean,  
Brian, Mike, Tim, Bill 
 
Guest Attendee's: 3 
Jason, Gilbert, Steve C. 
 
Minutes: 
   
November minutes sent group. 

  Motion:  Bill, Second Max, Approved by acclimation 
 

  Current information for these minutes. 
 

Treasurers Report: 
  Previous Balance:   $     184.30 
  Transactions:  IN  $         0.00 
  Transactions:  OUT   $         0.00 
  Ending Balance:  $     184.30 
  Net Change:   $     -   0.00 
 
  No Change This Month 
  Nathan to submit for web fees next month. 
  DOMAIN $14.95  HOSTING $99.50 TOTAL  $114.45. 
  Nathan has opted to make the fees a donation to the Club. 
 
  Dean also paid the $184.83 for PO BOX He will apply $50  

for 2018 dues and donate the rest.   All will be posted on 
January report. 



  Reminder:   
  2018 Dues – Please give to Dean by Feb 15th. 

Although dues are not required to attend activities.    
We are all encouraged to renew your dues  

  and look at friends to become members.   
Just so we have funds for our club expenses. 

 
  Motion:  Bill, Second Max, Approved by acclimation 

Road Captain:   - NO REPORT 
Please contact Bill for any information. 
 
Bruka –   

  Eldorado –  
  Reno Little Theater –  
   
  See Bill G. for group outing information 

 
Web/Facebook Report: 
 
Old Business: 
 
Reno Gay Men’s Chorus – December 8th 
Many attended and it was a festive night. 
 
New Business: 
 
Bowling is being planned to start again in January. 
Starting 1/7/18 WED – Thru – 4/11/18 Wed – 10 weeks 
Ken and I will be nailing down cost since they have 
new management. 
 
Easter is Sunday April 1st. ( April Fools) no really ☺☺☺☺ 
We are checking on the status of the Easter Basket 
Hopes fund raising event. Not sure when or where  
since the Patio is closing.  The close on 02/14/18. 
Bill G. to provide details.  
 
 
Start thinking about Spring and Summer plans. 
 



2018 CLUB OFFICER VOTING 
Bill G. Motioned to renew the current Officer Board for 2018. 
Nathan mentioned that it was against the bylaws and encourage 
all to participate.  No officer refused their office. 
 

Motion:  Bill, Second Max, Approved by acclimation 
 

Officers for 2018 – Unchanged 

President               V. President                Secretary                 Treasurer                

                                      

      *Ken M.                     *Max H.                     *Nathan C.              *Dean A.  

        Sergeant at Arms     Road Captain          Web Master 

                          

             *Tom S.                    *Bill G.                   Nathan C. 

 

 
                              

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              



 
 
Dinner Night Out – Typically on a Tue, Wed or Thu 
On 1st week of month. 

 
Next Dinner Nights Out planned:   

   

  Tuesday January 9th @ 6:30 PM 
  Thai Lotus 

6430 S Virginia St a, Reno, NV 89511 
  Bill G. to make reservation 
     

Breakfast / Brunch – Typically be on 2nd Sunday 
of the month. 

 
Next Brunch planned:   

   

  Sunday January 14th @ 11:00 AM 
  Redwood Rotisserie + Grill 
  860 E Plumb Ln, Reno, NV 89502 
  Steve G. to make reservation 
 

Pot Luck Dinner and Club Meeting – Typically the 3rd 
Saturday of the month 

 
Next Meeting: 
 
Saturday January 20th @ 6:30 pm 
Nathan and Ken’s Home 
No theme. 
 
 
Close the meeting: 
Motion: Max, Second Steve, Approved by acclimation 
Approved at 8:04 PM. 

  Respectfully Submitted 
Nathan C. Secretary 
December 22, 2017 
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